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Vitale, Matthew J - DNR

From: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2019 12:46 PM
To: 'Jason Powell'
Cc: Ron Anderson
Subject: RE: PECFA Cost Request Approved - Rymenam's Property, BRRTS # 03-27-109550

Yes, please proceed with the closure request packet. 
 
Thanks. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matthew Vitale 
Phone: (715) 839-3760 
Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2019 8:22 AM 
To: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR <Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Ron Anderson <rona@metcohq.com> 
Subject: RE: PECFA Cost Request Approved - Rymenam's Property, BRRTS # 03-27-109550 
 
Matt, John Rush of Rush Well Drilling called to let me know he stopped by the site when he was in the area. 
 
He was able to locate the well and break off the steel cap and noted that the well is completely filled in with 
concrete.  He also stated that he looked around the site for any other well and could not locate any others except for 
our monitoring wells. 
 
Based on this information, can we proceed with the closure request which has already been approved? 
Thanks, 
 

 
Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 
 
 

From: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR <Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2019 2:28 PM 
To: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com> 
Subject: PECFA Cost Request Approved - Rymenam's Property, BRRTS # 03-27-109550 
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Jason, 
 
The approval letter is going out to the RP in the mail today. A copy is attached.  The variance was approved for accessing 
and sampling the 1 – 2 wells on the adjacent property.  Please let me know when you are scheduled to do the fieldwork 
and contact me if there is any issues that day (i.e. the wells were damaged beyond repair and will need abandonment). 
 
The request for Well abandonment was not approved at this time.  Abandonment costs for the existing monitoring wells 
will not be approved until after case closure is granted. 
 
-Matt 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matthew Vitale 
Phone: (715) 839-3760 
Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: WI DNR <no-reply@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2019 8:42 AM 
To: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR <Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: 0327109550 : PECFA Cost Request 
 
 

BRRTS #: 0327109550 
Site Name: RYMENAMS PROPERTY 
Type of Report: PECFA Cost Request 
Confirmation Number: 9223734804  
FileName: MATTHEW_VITALE_0327109550_20190530_PECFA_Costs_Req_142611.pdf - Open here  
Fee : No 
Amount : $0.00  
Form Included: No  
Does submittal include NR 712 certification? : No  
Is the File larger than 250 MB: No  
Project Manager/Contact : MATTHEW VITALE  
 
From: Diana Symitczek  
Email: dianajs@metcohq.com  
 


